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Good Evening, 
 
This is Dr. Daniel McGarry, Superintendent of Schools, calling with another update. 
Earlier today, Governor Wolf and the Pennsylvania Department of Education (PDE) 
announced an extension of the original school closures timeline throughout the 
Commonwealth. The Pennsylvania Department of Education also announced that they 
have, "…canceled standardized testing for students in Career and Technical Education 
(CTE) programs for the 2019-20 school year. These include exams from the National 
Occupational Competency Testing Institute (NOCTI) and National Institute of 
Metalworking Skills (NIMS)." We have also recently learned that PSSA testing and 
Keystone exams have been canceled for 2020. 
 
Tomorrow afternoon, I will be providing you with another update on how the Governor’s 
extended school closure timeline impacts our school calendar and Educational 
Opportunities Plan. 
 
Thank you for your patience as we continue to navigate this very fluid and challenging 
time. 
 
Have a Wonderful Evening! 
 


